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Team members with Boulder Construction took a tour of the lab.

Lanier Tech students with Poultry Maintenance Bootcamp visited the
lab to learn more about the industry in Georgia.

GPLN will be
closed November

26th & 27th for
the Thanksgiving

Holiday.

Please keep this
in mind when
planning out

shipments and
testing for your

flocks.  

Whiting-Turner Contracting toured the lab with Dr. Waltman. 

Holiday
Closing

Reminder:


